
COMMUNITY NOTICE 

For Immediate Release:  

Kentenhkó:wa/November 10, 2021 

HILLTOP DRIVE PHASE 1 RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT, KANA:TAKON 

PAVING SCHEDULED FOR FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 12 

The Mohawk Council of Akwesasne’s Department of Infrastructure, Housing and Environment (DIHE) is 

notifying the residents of Kana:takon located on Hilltop Drive that on Friday, November 12, paving will 

begin on the section of roadway from the intersection of First Street and Hilltop Drive, up to Hilltop and 

Park Street, provided weather conditions are favorable. We request that your vehicle be off the road prior 

to 7 a.m. 

For everyone’s safety, please be aware and cautious of traffic conditions, as traffic may become heavy at 

times. There will be flagmen directing for traffic control. 

Should you have any questions regarding this work or the traffic plan, please contact the Construction 

Contractor, Lazore’s Construction, by calling (518) 358-3017 or contact one of the members of the Project 

Team by calling the DIHE at 613-575-2250 ext. 1003. 

Thank you for your cooperation. Nia:wen. 


